
Reminder: Snow Removal Responsibilities 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder regarding your responsibilities for snow removal as outlined in your 

lease agreement. Please ensure that you clear the snow from the sidewalks and your designated 

parking area promptly after a snowfall to maintain safety and accessibility. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and please let me know if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[Your Phone Number]  

[Your Email Address] 


